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2021 Quick Trivia Did you know?
Nash Motors were the first auto brand to offer seat belts.
Prune is the common name for a dried plum.
The human tongue has an average 10,000 taste buds.
In the Roman calendar, December was the 10
th
 month. 
)[image: ]Happy December to everyone.  
Just as a quick reminder, the Kansas Board of Barbering office will be closed on Christmas Eve Friday 12/24/2021 and New Year’s Eve Friday 12/31/2021.
Curious about any of our Barber Schools or Colleges, check out the “Colleges” tab on our website.
Wanting to renew online: On the home screen of our website, scroll down towards the bottom of the page, select online renewal, and go through the process of entering in your information.  We have had a few calls about the online payment portal not accepting a phone number. Please remember that you MUST include the dash marks as if you were writing this number out (i.e., 111-111-1111). We find that with mobile devices these marks are not an option to find, so it is best to use a computer. 
When is the next Barber Instructor exam? The Board is hoping to try to have one in early 2022. If you are wanting to be on the list for the next upcoming Instructor’s exam, please submit your application and fee for the exam if you have not already done so. 
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